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Re: Start of the Autumn Term 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I really hope that your summer holidays are been fantastic and that you’ve all managed to rest 
and recharge.  I’m afraid that I’m here to tell you it’s time to send your children back to school!  

We’ve been busy over the summer and particularly the last two days getting ourselves 
prepared and we can’t wait to see everyone bright and early on Monday morning.  As usual, 
the gate will open at 8.40am for everyone.  Children should be inside, ready to start at 8.50, 

every morning.  For children in Reception, they’ll be following a phased start as outlined by 
Miss. Anscombe. 

I’ll be in touch early next week with more details regarding curriculum and homework, but 
some key messages would be timely today, I think: 

1. Please remember that we’re an egg and nut free school.  If you’re sending your 
child(ren) in with either a healthy snack or full packed lunch, please avoid these 

ingredients. 

2. After school club and Breakfast Club will run from Monday for those who have booked. 

3. To ensure all children make the most of their PE curriculum time, we’re going to 
continue to allow them to attend school in their Our Lady’s PE kit.  Please don’t send 
them in in football tops or uniform from other sports providers.  We’ll review this 
towards October Half Term to see if the weather is still warm enough for us to continue. 

Reception PE is on Wednesdays and Fridays 

Year 1 PE is on Tuesdays and Fridays 

Year 2 PE is on Mondays and Tuesdays 

Year 3 PE is on Wednesday and Thursdays 

Year 4 PE is on Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Year 5 PE is on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

Year 6 PE is on Mondays and Wednesdays 

These arrangements will begin for Year 1 to Year 6 on Monday September 5th – let’s start as we 
mean to go on!  Reception children will begin on September 12th, after their phased starts next 

week. 

Please also remember that we’ve a further INSET Day this term where the school will be 
closed.  This is on Thursday October 20th. 

I wish you a good weekend and I’ll see you next week. 

Best wishes,   

         

Headteacher     
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